ROSEMEAD SCHOOL DISTRICT
ROSEMEAD, CALIFORNIA

BOARD OF TRUSTEES
MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE

The December 14, 2017, regular study session meeting has been
canceled.

The next regularly scheduled meeting for the Board of Trustees is
currently scheduled for Thursday, January 18, 2018.

A meeting agenda will be published within 72 hours of the next meeting.

In the meantime, if you have any questions, please contact Cynthia
Bracamonte, Executive Assistant to the Superintendent in the
Superintendent’s Office.
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Best Wishes for a Happy Holiday Season. May
your holidays be filled with Happiness,
Health, Good Cheer, and warmth of family.
~Rosemead School District Family
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